
Robert W. Henderson
Senior Minister

October 24, 2016

Dear Friends:

I continue to be grateful for the strong participation of our Covenant community. As I trust you know, 
we are exploring the possibility of launching a major campaign to address specific needs in our city and 
to re-define Covenant’s role in Charlotte for the foreseeable future. The enclosed Vision Statement 
explains the proposed projects. The enclosed questionnaire will help us hear your candid opinions about 
these projects and other dimensions of our congregation’s life and mission.

Before responding to the questionnaire, would you please read the Vision Statement closely? Then, 
please fill out this independent and confidential questionnaire and use the enclosed envelope to return it 
to Hewett Consulting, a national stewardship consulting firm based in Charlotte. They will then compile 
all questionnaires and report the information in aggregate to the elders.

If you would prefer, you can complete it online here: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Covenant2017

Thank you in advance for your interest and support. Please contact me if you have questions.

Sincerely yours,

		
Robert W. Henderson 
Senior Minister

Enclosure:  Vision Statement and Questionnaire
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